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	Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in program on “IPv6 Infrastructure Security”, organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) and the Ministry of Information and Communication Technology, Thailand, the ITU Asia-Pacific Centre of Excellence for Broadband Access, from 22 to 26 June, 2015 in Bangkok, Thailand. The training is supported by the APNIC.
This program has been developed as a part of the Broadband Access theme within the framework of the ITU Centre of Excellence for the Asia-Pacific Region and will take place at TOT Academy, Nonthaburi, Thailand. It is addressed to technical staff from policy makers, regulators, network engineers and managers dealing with IPv6 deployment and IPv6 infrastructure security. The draft Agenda is attached (Annex 1) for your information. Further update will be available at http://academy.itu.int and http://www.itu.int/itu-d/asp. 

To register for the above-mentioned training, participants are kindly requested to complete the attached registration form (Annex 2) and accommodation reservation form (Annex 3) send it by e-mail directly to Mrs. Sudaporn Vimolseth (sudaporv@tot.co.th) with a copy to Mr. Ashish Narayan (ashish.narayan@itu.int), by 25th May 2015 at the latest. The course is offered free of charge with support from APNIC and Ministry of ICT, Thailand. The travel arrangements, accommodation etc. should be made and borne by the participating administration or participants directly. 

Those participants requiring an entry visa to Thailand are requested to contact their local Embassy of Thailand for information well in advance. For ease of reference, useful information for participants is attached in Annex 4.

I look forward to your active participation in the course.

Yours faithfully,

[Original Signed]
Ioane Koroivuki

Regional Director

ITU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific

Annexures:  1-4


5th Floor Thailand Post Training Center - 111 Chaengwattana Road, Laksi, Bangkok 10210 •Thailand
Tel: +66 257 50 055 • Fax: +66 257 53 507 • E-mail: itubangkok@itu.int • www.itu.int/itu-d


